
 
 

 

 
Update as of February 24, 2022, effective until further notice 

 

Joint Commission accredited organizations that have a full accreditation survey that has been 

postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic will continue to be considered accredited beyond 

their current certificate expiration date. 

The Joint Commission has resumed survey/review activity and as soon as The Joint 

Commission has determined it is safe to resume onsite survey activity in your county, 

scheduling of past due surveys will be prioritized. To ensure we are surveying your organization 

as quickly as possible, we will not be accepting any additional avoid dates.  

Organizations that have an approaching accreditation due date that may be impacted as The 

Joint Commission begins to survey past due organizations will also continue to be considered 

accredited. Once the full survey has been conducted and a final accreditation decision of 

Accredited has been rendered, the accreditation will be renewed without any lapse in the 

existing accreditation. 
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